
 

 

Feedback on the Supervising Scientist 2005–06 Annual Report 
We hope we have presented a comprehensive and informative account of the activities of the 
Supervising Scientist Division during 2005–2006.  

If you have any suggestions for Supervising Scientist activities that you’d like to read more 
about and/or different ways you’d like to see the existing information presented, we would 
value your feedback. Please send your views by post or by e-mail to the addresses given 
below. 

You can also access this and previous Supervising Scientist Annual Reports on the 
Department of the Environment and Heritage web site:  

www.deh.gov.au/about/publications/annual-report/ss05-06/index.html 

More Information 
More information about Supervising Scientist Division is available at: www.deh.gov.au/ssd/ 

The full list of Supervising Scientist publications is available at: 
www.deh.gov.au/ssd/publications 

Inquiries about Supervising Scientist Division should be directed to:  

Supervising Scientist Division, GPO Box 461, Darwin NT 0801  
tel: 08 8920 1100; fax: 08 8920 1199  

Street address: Department of the Environment and Heritage Building, cnr Pederson Rd 
& Fenton Ct, Marrara NT 0812 

e-mail: enquiries_ssd@deh.gov.au 

Internet: www.deh.gov.au/ssd 

 

 




